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Fairvale High School 
Term 2 holiday construction works July 2020 

Artist impression of the Fairvale High School upgrade 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Progress summary 

Structural work and roof sheeting has been 
completed for the new outdoor learning space with 
the concrete slab being formed up for installation. 
The existing building Block C has been demolished 
making space for the new Block K building. The 
installation of the onsite detention tank is also in 
progress. 

School holiday works 

Over the break, we will be: 

 connecting the onsite detention tank (OSD) to 
the existing stormwater system 

 completing the concrete slab for the new outdoor 
learning space 

 carry out footings and piling works for the new 
Block K building. 

What are the construction working hours? 

Construction hours over the Term 2 holiday will be as 
per the existing approved hours. 7:00am to 6:00pm 
Monday to Friday and 8:00am to 1:00pm on 
Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays. 

What safety measures will be in place? 

The health and safety of the community is our 
highest priority. Site fencing has been erected around 
the construction site to secure the area and prevent 
public access / school access. 

What steps will be taken to control noise and 
dust impacts? 

Noise and dust control measures will be 
implemented in accordance with planning approval 
requirements. Temporary fencing with shade cloth 
has been erected to reduce dust impacts on the 
school. The site, dust from construction works and 
trucks will be regularly hosed down as required, to 
minimise dust, pending water-use restrictions. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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